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Recommendation: that the Committee considers the presentation of 
Cumbria Police on the national indicators that deal with crime.  
 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Committee will recall that, at its last meeting, it agreed that this meeting 
would consider the new national indicators that deal with crime. These indicators 
are those under the Safer Communities heading – indicators 15 to 49 and are 
attached at Appendix “A”. They all fall within the terms of reference for this 
committee. 
 
Chief Superintendent for the West Cumbria Area, Kevin McGilloway, has 
confirmed that a representative from Cumbria Police will attend the meeting to 
explain how they see the national indicators being achieved. 
 
The Committee is asked to consider this presentation as an initial stage in 
working on these indicators as there is quite a bit of work to be done on how 
these indicators will be measured and then monitored. However as the key 
partner in reaching these indicators the police’s views will be critical particularly 
bearing in mind the changes that may come following the Policing Green Paper. 
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